
(FSCwire) - Prima Diamond Corp. (TSXv: PMD) (FSE:  2P6)  (the &#8220;Company&#8221;) would like to announce that
effective February 5, 2016; Dean Nawata has resigned as a director of the Company.

The Board would like to thank Mr. Nawata for his support, and all of his efforts and wish him well in his future endeavours.

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD

PRIMA DIAMOND CORP.

&#8220;David Hodge&#8221;

David Hodge 

President and CEO

Tel:  604.681.1568

info@primadiamond.com

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.

To view this press release as a PDF file, click onto the following link:
public://news_release_pdf/Prima02112016.pdf
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